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MEMO TO:  The People of the Diocese 
 

FROM: Very Reverend Tolentino, Appeal Director 
 

DATE: August 22, 2018 
 

SUBJECT:  Update  
 

 

2017-18 Called Together: Giving, Sharing, Serving is in its final week.  To date, Sacred Heart 

Cathedral joins the other five parishes that have met and exceeded their parish goal.   

Called Together has reached 94.54% or $378,154 in pledges.   

The total amount of pledges received to date is $374,539; of this amount, $11,766 are rebates to 

be distributed to the parishes that have exceeded their goal.   

Last February, the Appeal Office distributed 82.36% or $329,453 of the funds.  The rest of the 

funds will be distributed next month. 

Called Together is an opportunity for the diocese to support parishes, missions, programs and 

ministries.  I continue to encourage each one to promote and support this initiative. 

Thank you for your efforts to the promotion of Called Together: Giving, Sharing, Serving.   

 

See the attached report. 

 


